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Northern States Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Leo Wachter 

Vice President 
Power Production and System 

Operation 
414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 

Gentlemen: 

This Circular is provided as an early notification of a possibly signif
icant matter. It is expected that recipients will review the information 
for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific action or 
response is requested at this time. If further NRC evaluations so indi
cate, an IE Bulletin will be issued to recommend or request specific 
licensee actions. If you have questions regarding this matter, please 
contact the Director of the appropriate NRC Regional Office.  

Sincerely, 

James G. Keppler 
Director 
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